

THANK YOU



January 5, 2024

Billy Green School 1105 Paramount Dr. N Hamilton, ON L8J 1W2

Dear Staff of Billy Green School:

This donation means so much to our neighbours experiencing hunger. With more households relying on food banks than ever before, this couldn't have come at a better time.

You are bringing peace of mind to our community, knowing they can start this new year off with access to nutritious food for their families.

This gift will bring relief to parents, security to seniors, and comfort to children. Everyone deserves the opportunity for a fresh start at this time of year.

Your donation of 905 lbs of food will assist our member agencies supporting over 17,500 individuals each month, over one-third of whom are children.

Thank you for providing our families, children and seniors with hope.

May your new year be filled with health and happiness.

Sincerely,

Radhika Subramanyan Chief Executive Officer

Radhile Suby

Thank you so much for this unbelievable support. We appreciate all the students, we appreciate all the students, staft and formilies that staft and formilies that contributed to this food done. Lappy New Year to all!